
 

 

MIDWEST UNITED STATES CELEBRATION AT SCHOENSTATT RETREAT CENTER, WAUKESHA, 

WISCONSIN 2021 

 

Dear Friends in Christ,  

You are invited to the 500th year celebration of Christianity brought to The Philippines by Spain. With 

the Cross, Santo Nino and a picture of Mother Mary, evangelization of Christianity thrives to this day.  

Please join people from the Midwest coming together to celebrate with a beautiful Mass, procession 

and offering to the Shrine of Mary, Mother Thrice Admirable and fellowship to follow on 

Sunday, October 24, 2021 at 10am 

Schoenstatt Father Kentenich Hall 

W284n698 Cherry Ln, 

Waukesha, WI 53188 

 

Please bring your families and friends, Sisters and Priests to concelebrate, Also, bring your Santo 

Nino, Cross and Picture of Mother Mary for blessings. For the fellowship, please bring your foldable 

and portable chairs if you would like to eat outside.  

You are invited to bring a side dish and or a dessert to share.  

Lodging at Schoenstatt is $65 per night with meals included. Call 252-523-4300 

Website is https://www.schoenstattwisconsin.org/retreat-center/ 

 

Mass and fellowship RSVP to fcmarchmil@gmail.com  This is a collaboration of the Filipino Catholic Ministry, a part 

of the Intercultural Ministry of the Archdiocese of Milwaukee, Wi, Schoenstatt Wisconsin and Illinois and 

surrounding communities.  
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